
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
  

Attention Durable Medical Equipment (DME) Providers 
 

9/20/23 UPDATE: Effective date will be October 28, 2023.  
 
Effective with dates of service on or after October 1, 2023 October 28, 2023, the below diabetic 
supplies and equipment will be reimbursable as a pharmacy benefit, as well as a durable medical 
equipment service. For dates of service on or after December 1, 2023, diabetic supplies and 
equipment will be reimbursed as a pharmacy benefit ONLY. Durable Medical Equipment (DME) 
claims will deny.  
 

• Diabetes Glucose Meters  
• Diabetic Test Strips  
• Continuous Glucose meters  
• Transmitters and Sensors  
• External Insulin Pumps i.e. Omnipod and V-Go  
• Control Solution  
• Ketone test strips  
• Lancets and Devices  
• Pen Needles  
• Re-usable insulin pens  
• Syringes  
 

The Pharmacy and DME provider manuals will be updated to reflect this change, as well as the 
DMEPOS fee schedule and the Single PDL.  
 
Questions regarding this message and fee for service claims should be directed to Gainwell 
Technologies Provider Relations at (800) 473‐2783 or (225) 924‐5040.  
 
Questions regarding managed care claims should be directed to the appropriate managed care 
organization.  

https://www.lamedicaid.com/Provweb1/fee_schedules/DMEFEE.pdf
https://ldh.la.gov/assets/HealthyLa/Pharmacy/PDL.pdf

